IW % l B Phase C;C" Convery, Abigail
L OC C’VQ CO @SM Proc*f AN_ From: ) Van <vanroycevibber@gmail.com>

L) Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 11:38 AM
pﬂfmr\d W\Q_ﬂ\ko To: Convery, Abigail

Subject: Dark skies

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use

Jl) {j pz_zg/ ZO ZZ 605 [_’Z(JM/:!S the Phish Alert Button to report it or forward the message to

Email.Security@ventura.org.

In case | am not able to attend by zoom, please enter the
following comments:

Staff, the Board of Supervisors, and the Coastal Commission
have all done an excellent job on the dark skies ordinance.
[ urge adoption ASAP.

Thank you,
Van Royce Vibber
310-883-4537



